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Candlelit Carol 
Service 
 
THE Town’s Candlelit 
Carol Service will take 
place at the Parish Church of SS Peter, Paul & 
Thomas on Wednesday 16th December 
commencing at 7.30pm to be followed by 
refreshments courtesy of the Church and your 
Town Council in the Church Rooms. 
 

Bovey Tracey Town Council 
Meetings 

Meetings commence at 7.00pm 

 
Public Speaking Period at the  

start of each meeting 
25TH JANUARY  2010 

COMMUNITY CENTRE, HEATHFIELD 
22ND MARCH 2010 

COUNCIL CHAMBER, TOWN HALL, BOVEY TRACEY 
10TH MAY 2010 
ANNUAL MEETING 

COUNCIL CHAMBER, TOWN HALL, BOVEY TRACEY 
 

 
Bovey Tracey’s Christmas and New 
Year Refuse and Recycling Collections 
 

NORMAL 
COLLECTION 

DAY 

REVISED  
COLLECTION  

DAY 

Thursday 24.12.09 As normal 

Friday 25.12.09 Tuesday 29.12.09 

Monday 28.12.09 Wednesday 30.12.09 

Tuesday 29.12.09 Thursday 31.12.09 

Wed. 30.12.09 Saturday 2.1.10 

Thursday  31.12.09 Monday 4.1.10 

Friday 1.1.10 Tuesday 5.1.10 

Monday 4.1.10 Wednesday 6.1.10 

Tuesday 5.1.10 Thursday 7.1.10 

Wednesday  6.1.10 Friday 8.1.10 

Thursday 7.1.10 Saturday 9.1.10 

Friday 8.1.10 Monday 11.1.10 

Monday 11.1.10 Tuesday 12.1.10 

Tuesday 12.1.10 Wednesday 13.1.10 

Wednesday 13.1.10 Thursday 14.1.10 

Thursday 14.1.10 Friday 15.1.10 

Friday 15.1.10 Saturday 16.1.10 

 
All collections back to normal week 
commencing 12th January.  Any queries please 
telephone 01626 215838 

 
 
 

 

Winners of the 
Yellow Pages 
Recycling 
Competition 

 
During September, 
as reported in the 
last Quality 

Update, to encourage the recycling of old 
Yellow Page Directories, Teignbridge ran a 
competition for Town Councils to have the 
opportunity to win £2000 worth of tree planting 
for public places in the Parish. 
 
Following a fantastic response from the local 
community, businesses and schools, we 
collected over 770 yellow pages front covers 
and Bovey Tracey was the clear winner of the 
competition for Town Councils and won the first 
prize of £2000 towards tree planting in the 
parish. 
 
The prize money will be used towards the 
planting of 40 trees on 5th December along the 
Le Molay Littry Way as a legacy of the 750th 
Charter Celebrations.  You are welcome to 
attend this unique one off event.  Planting is 
due to start at 10.00am. 

Christmas Tree Recycling 
 

The Free ‘Christmas Tree 
Recycling Service’ will 
run over the weekend 
of the 9th and 10th of 

January 2010 in Station 
Road Car Park, Bovey Tracey.  Trees 
can also be taken to Recycling 
Centres 

 

 

Dear Residents 
 
Time is passing by very quickly and soon the big 
man in the red suit will be visiting us. I would like 
to thank all those people who attended the 
Remembrance Service on 8th November,  it was 
wonderful to see so many people both at the 
church service and subsequently at the War 
Memorial for the laying of wreaths in memory of 
the many brave service personnel lost during the 
two World Wars and subsequent conflicts. 
 
I have had the privilege to attend some wonderful 
events over the past couple of months and have 
met some very nice people.  Thank you to all the 
organisations that have made me feel very 
welcome.  It was wonderful to attend the first 
Green Street Fayre in Bovey Tracey it was a very 
well organised and attended event, I hope there 
will be many more. 
 
We had the first event of the 750th Charter 
Celebrations on Saturday 7th November; the 
Charter Mosaic Workshop, which was very well 
attended.  As you can see in this edition of Quality 
Update, there are more events planned over the 
next year to celebrate this event.  I hope every 
young person in the Parish will take part in the 
Charter banner competition; this really is a 
wonderful competition.  Entry forms can be 
download from: 
www.boveytracey.gov.uk/town-charters.php 
Or collect an entry form from your local post office 
or the Town Hall. 
 
Good news for Heathfield residents.  We have 
received a grant of £26,000 thanks to the Town 
Council and Bovey Youth Cafe for the new Youth 
Facility which will be based next to Sparkworld.  
This really has helped to make the project 
possible.  Also, belated thanks to Paul Wilson of 
Total Cleaning Services for assisting the Town 
Council following the recent water leak at the 
Town Hall.  
 
I would like to wish you all a very Happy 
Christmas and a good New Year.   
 
Best wishes 
Michelle Davey 
 
 

 
COME TO BOVEY TRACEY’S  
CHRISTMAS EVENING MARKET  
& LATE NIGHT SHOPPING 

Union Square – Bovey Tracey 
Monday 21st December 2009 
From 5.00pm to 7.30pm 

 
This event has been organised by Bovey 
Tracey’s Producer’s Market, Bovey Tracey 
Town Council with the support of local 

businesses in Bovey Tracey. 
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